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Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Vaccination Clinic 

A big thank you to all the amazing people who helped make this a success and for the amount of positive 

comments that were received about the clinic from parents, staff and the local community.  The NHS nurses 

and staff running the clinic are to be congratulated for their hard work and professionalism.  As an added 

bonus enough vaccines were brought to benefit many families at our school and the local community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


